Dear [Donor's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of our organization, your insights
and opinions are crucial to the success of our initiatives.

We are currently considering several new projects aimed at [briefly describe the main focus of
the initiatives]. Your experience and perspective would greatly aid us in shaping these initiatives
to best serve our community.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to share your thoughts on the
following questions:

o What aspects of our previous initiatives do you believe were most effective?
o Are there any areas of improvement you think we should focus on?
e What new ideas or topics do you think we should explore in our future projects?

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we are eager to hear your thoughts. Please reply to this
email or feel free to call us at [phone number] to discuss further.

Thank you for your continued support and for being an essential part of our community.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



